
Bits and Pieces . . . and Please keeP them coming in! 
 
 
 
 

Here is your 187th Midland Unitarian Association Inc. Bits & Pieces for February 2024. If you want any news 
from your congregation included here, please send it to me (details below) 

 
MUA Inc. AIMS AND OBJECTIVES 

 
 Support congregations 
 Make things happen by providing leadership and initiating projects 
 Find resourceful solutions 
 Connect Unitarians in the Midlands. 

 
*** 

MUA Inc. ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
 

Guest Speaker: Dr Mark Fox 
When: Saturday 23rd March 2024 

Where: Unitarian New Meeting, Ryland St, Birmingham B16 8BL 
Times: 10.30 am to 4.00 pm 

 
Tea & coffee provided; please bring your own lunch. 

Please let me know if you are planning to attend… contact details below 
 

*** 
SPRING TRAINING DAY 

 
A I and Us 

 
Workshop Leader: Rev Andi Phillips 

When: Saturday 18th May 2024 
Where: Unitarian New Meeting, Ryland St, Birmingham B16 8BL 

Times: 1.00 pm to 4.00 pm 
 

Tea & coffee provided. 
Please let me know if you are planning to attend… contact details below 

 
*** 

*FREE* CANVA PRO FOR YOUR PUBLICITY 
 

Anyone involved in church promotion or resource development can be added to Canva Pro for 
free via the MUA team. This allows us to share resources and collaborate on social media 
campaigns. The projects created could be used for posters for your wayside pulpit, posts on 
Facebook, or printed materials for services or events. There are so many possibilities and this is 
an incredibly versatile tool with lots of "clip art" style images already included and easy to search. 
To be added, email aleks.zglinska@gmail.com from the email address you wish to use for the 
account with the Subject line: ‘Please add me to the MUA Canva’. 

*** 
NEW SEWING GROUP AT UNITARIAN NEW MEETING BIRMINGHAM 

This is starting on 3rd February and every third Saturday, from noon onwards. All welcome. 
 
If you have any contributions for the next Bits & Pieces, please send them to me at 5, Martins 
Road, Piddington, Northampton NN7 2DN or via e-mail to revsuewoolley@gmail.com  Thanks! 
 


